
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD  
CELEBRATION OF SERVICE AWARDS PROGRAM 

 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

6:30 pm 
Live Streamed on BEC TV 

 
 
 

 The School Board will host its annual Celebration of Service on  
Wednesday, May 20, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. Due to the Governor’s 
Executive Orders related to COVID-19, this year the event will  
be conducted virtually--live streamed by BEC TV. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need an accommodation for a disability 
(e.g. wheelchair accessibility, interpreter, hearing, large-print materials) 

 such an accommodation can be available upon advance request.  
Contact the Office of the Superintendent as soon as possible: 

952-681-6403  (Minnesota Relay 711) 


